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FOREST DEPARTMENT, BILTMORE ESTATE,
C. A.SCHENCK, FORESTER,
BILTMORE, N. O.

Januery 18, 1889,

Mr, dJohn Muir,
Martinez, Cal,
My Dear Mr, Muir:
I am zreatly indebted for the econy of "The Mounteins of

California" recently sent to me, The book will certainly inerease

in me the /’avidiﬂﬂof seeing and etudyving those mountains nersonally.

I hope good luck will favor me in my endeavors to take & trip out
west,

I am glad to know that your trip to Floride ete. in the company
of Prof, Sargent contimied to be nleasant, I would have given o
great deal to have Leen able to accormpany vou on such an instruotive
expedition, altho:zghj Derhaps, there was a little too mioh botany in
it for my digestion,

I have recently written to the Seecy.of the Sierra Club, not knowing
your vital comnection with it, relative to the bulletins of the
club which I thought were full of forestry interests, I find,
however, that they are lamgely devotad to othar nurposes and do
not think it necessary for that reason to join the Sierra Club as
I would have done otherwise,

Hoping that the year just commenced will have good health in
store for yrou,

Very faithfully yours, %)

C@_ ((’?fﬂ <-< ¢ \/;K’Q - A’('é{
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